
 
ONLINE SURVEY ABOUT MENTAL HEALTH AND PERSONAL CHOICE 

 
An Announcement from the University of Illinois at Chicago 

National Research and Training Center 
 
We are conducting a survey of people who have used mental health services or have experienced 
emotional or mental health problems.  We would like to know how much control they have over 
their lives and important life decisions, such as where they live, what kind of work they do, and 
how they spend their money.  We’d also like to know about the role of computers and the 
Internet in their lives.  The results of this survey will help to inform the mental health field about 
these important topics.  The survey will take about 10 to 20 minutes to complete and is voluntary 
and anonymous.  No one will be asked to identify themselves.  Visit 
http://www.psych.uic.edu/uicnrtc/survey1.htm today to learn more about this research study and 
to complete the survey.  If you know people who may be interested in making their opinions 
known, please help us by telling them about the Web survey and urging them to complete it. 
 
This survey is being supported by a grant from the National Institute on Disability and Rehabilitation Research, 
USDOE, and the Center for Mental Health Services, SAMHSA. 
 


